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19 October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know about the plans we have put in place for after half-term when Miss Hendry goes on 
maternity leave. 
 
We have secured an experienced teacher called Miss Bosworth who will be teaching full time in Butterflies class. The 
children will continue to be supported by the Ladybirds class teacher, Miss Meehan, and the teaching assistants across 
our reception setting, who know the children well. 
 
Miss Bosworth has already been into school to get to know the children, and both her and Miss Hendry will be in 
school on Monday 31st October, when the pupils return after the half-term, to support the pupils with this transition. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 
Kind regards 

 
Mr A Evans 
Interim Principal  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 


